In Saint-Petersburg preliminary check launched in possible frauds by
More solntsa travel agency

Saint-Petersburg Main Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s Investigative Committee is carrying
out a pre-investigative launch into possible frauds committed by OOO Moreso (More solntsa)
(LLC).

According to preliminary reports, in autumn 2014, citizens, who had paid for the tourist services
provided by the said firm, could not use them as on 12 September 2014 OOO Moreso declared that
it had suspended its activity.

At present investigators are identifying persons damaged by the actions of the travel agency and the
sum of damages. A procedural decision will be made following the check.
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